
 Regarding delimitation of Parliamentary Constituency 

 DR.  KALANIDHI  VEERASWAMY  (CHENNAI  NORTH): Sir,  the  Delimitation
Commission has mentioned that the parliamentary seats should not be changed till
2026.  It  should  be  done  only  after  the  next  Census.  For  15  years,  since  the
Government has come into power, there has not been a Census. We do not even
know what is happening in this country. Thank you, Sir.


